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Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Vincent Tripp

Address 95 Kelham Hall Drive,Wheatley,Oxford,OX331SL

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I am writing to express my support for Oxford United Football Club's stadium plans. As a 
resident of Oxford and a fan of the team, I strongly believe that this project will bring 
significant benefits to our community. 
 
A new stadium for the club would not only provide a modern and improved match day 
experience for fans, but it would also act as a catalyst for economic growth in the area. The 
construction of the stadium and the associated facilities would create jobs and provide a 
boost to local businesses. In addition to the economic benefits, a new stadium would also 
have a positive impact on the community. The club has a strong history of engaging with 
and supporting local organisations and charities, and a new stadium would provide an even 
greater platform for these activities to continue. Alongside my normal job, I work in 
grassroots football as a coach and have seen the impact the football club has right down to 
the lowest levels of the game. It provides children with inspiration to represent their 
hometown. 
 
This is an opportunity to bring significant benefits to our community and I hope you will join 
me in supporting it.
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